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From: "Mary Hlepas" <mhlepas@yahoo.com>
To: <fishfuriture@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 8:42 AM

Subject: Elaine Boyce :

Hi | bought a display cabinet from you right before Christmas and Elaine Boyce was the
one | dealt with. | wanted to let you know that you are very fortunate to have someone
like her working at your store. | found the cabinet on line a few dollars cheaper (nothing
huge) but i ended up purchasing the cabinet from Fish because of Elaine. | wish i had
met her two years ago when i bought my house and needed new furniture. Elaine is
professional patient and definatley knows her furniture.

| will definatley be a return customer because of her. | havent recieved the cabinet yet
but im sure it will be perfect. | just wanted you to know that your employee made a
difference and she should be acknoweledged for that. Thank you

Happy New Year
Mary Hlepas
Phone: 440.724.5245

1/6/2012



